Summer Heraz
Meadows Union School
2059 Bowker Rd.

El Centro, CA 92243

March 20, 2018

Dear Mrs. Heraz,

Please accept this letter of resignation from Meadows School as Migrant
Education Program Specialist. My last day of employment will be June 30, 2018.

Thank you so much for four great years at Meadows. | have worked alongside
some excellent colleagues, and have had so many opportunities to grow and
develop my knowledge in all Migrant aspects.

| will never forget my time with the Migrant program as | have created great
rapport with students and families. | will be available to assist with the transition
once the new person comes on board.

Sincerely,

¥

Leylan Piceno




